
Mark Connors 

From: Mark Connors

Sent: 27 March 2009 12:21

To: Jan Tjernell; Rankine, Darrel

Cc: Dean.Gaunt@dart.biz; Vandendries, Frans; Mangan, Deborah; Gawaine Forbes; Mark 
Scanlan; Tom Reynolds; Andrew Gorton; Kevin Barrins; Nadine Ramsay; Victor Corcoran; 
Tom.Kinstler@telecayman.com; Edenholm@westtel.ky; David Archbold; Jasper Mikkelsen; 
David Laliberte; Ritch, Anthony; Austin, Donald; Facey, Camille; Woollard, Jayne

Subject: RE: LIME extension request for Phase 3 FLLRIC proceeding (CD 2009-1)
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Jan 
  
LIME's 17 March 2009 letter stated that it did "not expect any parties to be materially disadvantaged by this delay" 
and the Authority received no comments or requests for extension on other time lines.  Therefore, at this point, no 
other time lines have been moved. 
  
As LIME has indicated that it expects to be able to file all other required material on 6 April 2009, I suggest that 
parties begin their review of that material and then, once LIME's 3G submisison is received by 18 May 2009, 
parties should evaluate whether they can complete their review and submission regarding that model by the 7 
July 2009 time frame. 
  
The Authority would hope that parties can file their submissions within the already identified timeframes but does 
realize that the six-week delay to the filing of the 3G model may prove to be a challenge in meeting those 
timelines. 
  
....mark 
  
(345) 746-9620 
 

From: Jan Tjernell [mailto:Jan.Tjernell@digicelgroup.com]  
Sent: 27 March 2009 11:55 

To: Mark Connors; Rankine, Darrel 

Cc: Dean.Gaunt@dart.biz; Vandendries, Frans; Mangan, Deborah; Gawaine Forbes; Mark Scanlan; Tom 
Reynolds; Andrew Gorton; Kevin Barrins; Nadine Ramsay; Victor Corcoran; Tom.Kinstler@telecayman.com; 

Edenholm@westtel.ky; David Archbold; Jasper Mikkelsen; David Laliberte; Ritch, Anthony; Austin, Donald; Facey, 
Camille; Woollard, Jayne 

Subject: RE: LIME extension request for Phase 3 FLLRIC proceeding (CD 2009-1) 

 
Dear Mark 
  
Based on this I assume that all other time lines have been moved accordingly?   
  
Kind regards 
Jan Tjernell 
Digicel  

From: Mark Connors [mailto:mark.connors@icta.ky]  

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 11:43 AM 
To: Rankine, Darrel 

Cc: Dean.Gaunt@dart.biz; Vandendries, Frans; Mangan, Deborah; Gawaine Forbes; Mark Scanlan; Jan Tjernell; 



Tom Reynolds; Andrew Gorton; Kevin Barrins; Nadine Ramsay; Victor Corcoran; Tom.Kinstler@telecayman.com; 

Edenholm@westtel.ky; David Archbold; Jasper Mikkelsen; David Laliberte; Ritch, Anthony; Austin, Donald; Facey, 
Camille; Woollard, Jayne 

Subject: LIME extension request for Phase 3 FLLRIC proceeding (CD 2009-1) 
  
Darrel 
  
This is in response to LIME's 17 March 2009 letter requesting an extension of the due date to submit a 3G model 
from 6 April 2009 to 18 May 2009. 
  
That extension request is hereby approved. 
  
....mark 
  
Mark Connors 
Head of Economics and Regulation 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
Cayman Islands 
Phone:  (345) 746-9620 
Fax:  (345) 945-8284  
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